

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Office of Faculty Affairs

January 2, 2014

Giuseppe Longo, Ph.D. Centre Cavailles Ecole Normale Superieure 45 Rue d'Ulm Paris 75005 FRANCE.

Dear Dr. Longo:

This letter confirms your faculty appointment is now Adjunct Professor of Integrative Physiology and Pathobiology at Tufts University School of Medicine, effective July 1, 2013. Please make note of this change in your *curriculum vitae* and whenever you use your academic title publicly.

If you have any questions regarding the new department, please contact your chair.

On behalf of Tufts University School of Medicine, I want to thank you for your commitment to medical education and to furthering Tufts medical education, research, and service missions. If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Faculty Affairs at 617.636.6631 or via e-mail at med-ofa@tufts.edu.

an patenger i program i grand de la calanta de la composition de la calanta qui encercana de la negación La calante de la calanta granda de la calanta de la cal

gas i egaggi ini gjagjet fjógsí hagga gentale, néngár hingdi í elnánan á egheta Nassliga í Esse

Sincerely,

Kathlen E. Lowney

March & Liney.

Kathleen E. Lowney, M.H.S. Assistant Dean for Faculty Affairs Tufts University School of Medicine

KEL/sa